
SMMS Talent Show 2018 
Dear Parents, 

Our school Talent Show will be on Friday, April 27, 2018 at 6pm.   

We have set aside some practice dates on stage- April 11, 18 & 25 

3pm-5pm.   Our run-through will be on April  25th and our school 

assembly final dress rehearsal will be on Friday, April 27th.   

Please use this time to start preparing what you will be doing for 

the show.  You have some time to plan—so please don't wait until the 

last minute.  Keep in mind these important things. 

 Keep the performance to 3-4 minutes. 

 Make sure the lyrics in the music your child will use is 

appropriate. 

 Have your music on a CD. 

 It's important to practice on your own or with your group! 

 I am willing to help out with choreography, staging etc. Please 

contact me (Patty Quiroz). 

This year we'd like to include any parent/child group to our line-

up of acts. Also, if your child is an artist and would like to present a 

Power Point of their work, we would certainly find space to feature 

this special talent.   

You may contact either one of us if you have any questions or to 

sign up for stage times. We would like to know your ideas as soon 

as possible!    

Sincerely, 

Patty Quiroz 909-342-0052 

Vince Polito 909-315-0627 

 

 


